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Optimus EMR, Inc. Certified by Ohio Board of Pharmacy for Interfaces with 

Omnicare Pharmacy Software 
 
 

IRVINE, California – Optimus EMR, Inc. announced today, that effective January 22, 2015 the 

Ohio Board of Pharmacy certified its bi-directional pharmacy interface connected to both 

Omnicare Software systems using NCPDP 10.6 messages.   

The certification verbiage from the Ohio Board of Pharmacy is: 

Optimus EMR is approvable in Ohio as demonstrated on January 22, 2015 with 

Omnicare’s OmniDX and OASIS pharmacy systems. Optimus uses a username and 

password plus proximity card to log in, with 60-second time out invoked correctly for 

approvable positive ID. The fields for Sig and  Notes transmissions alert the user 

and pharmacy to exceeding field lengths per new NCPDP 10.6 requirements.  This 

is a bidirectional transfer between the nursing home and pharmacy. Therapeutic 

interchange is handled correctly in this system. Optimus, OmniDX and OASIS were 

previously reviewed and made approvable; this is a current update for each with 

NCPDP 10.6 and bidirectional transmissions. 

Robert C. Davis, CEO of Optimus, stated “This certification of the bi-directional Interface will 
produce many benefits for our customers and their Omnicare pharmacies which use the 
Omnicare pharmacy software systems: 

 Increased staff efficiency for the nursing home and pharmacy for order entry and order 
processing through real time bi-directional communication of orders, changes, 
substitutions, rejections and additional dispensing information. 

 Increased safety through inbound return message quality checks and order text display. 
The double check of order text ensures the integrity and accuracy of the order and the 
medications being dispensed.  As a result, the CPOE and pharmacy system are always 
in sync. 

 Cost savings from real time formulary update options that make the current medication 
list available to physicians and nurses when entering an order. The additional cost of 
ordering non-formulary medications should be substantially reduced or eliminated.  
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About Optimus EMR, Inc. 

Optimus EMR, Inc. is the long term care industry (LTPAC) leader in providing the most 
comprehensive Electronic Health Record (EHR), Point of Care documentation tools, 
“eCharting”, Electronic Medication and Treatment Administration Records (eMAR/eTAR) and a 
full function physician module.  The addition of the fully integrated billing/financial system 
(“OBFS”) with all of its features makes this combination the industry leader in automation and 
sophistication.  The system is designed to conform to all aspects and the intent of HIPAA and 
HITECH regulations. 

The Optimus EMR System is a mature and time-tested true EHR Solution that has been fully 
operational in hundreds of facilities and over 30 states since 2001.  For more information call 
The Company at (888) 242-9080, ext. 214 or visit the web site www.optimusemr.com 

http://www.optimusemr.com/

